
NEWSLETTER 

  ALKIMOS BAPTIST COLLEGE 

Dear Parents, Families, Students and Friends,   

 

Welcome back to Term 3. I would firstly like to welcome all our new 

families into the College. I hope and pray that it will be a great         

experience for your children starting at their new school.  

 

If you haven't already noticed, our campus has a new addition - a full 

size basketball/netball court. I would like to thank the Board of the 

College for continually working with our administration team to see 

improvements happen to the educational experience for all of our   

students. Earlier this week all families were notified of our new       

Basketball Connect Program, set to begin upon the completion of    

our new court. Please find a copy of that correspondence inside this   

newsletter.   

 

We have already started this term off with a big event, taking our Year 

10 students away to Dwellingup for a few days. A highlight of the 

camp was going wakeboarding at the Perth Wake Park in Baldivis.   

 

Psalm 150 is a Psalm of praise to God, our Lord. 

Praise the LORD 

Praise God in his sanctuary; 

praise him in his mighty heavens. 

Praise him for his acts of power; 

praise him for his surpassing greatness. 

Praise him with the sounding of the trumpet, 

praise him with the harp and lyre, 

praise him with timbrel and dancing, 

praise him with the strings and pipe, 

praise him with the clash of cymbals, 

praise him with resounding cymbals. 

Let everything that has breath praise the LORD. 

Praise the LORD.  

 

I look forward to all the exciting programs, events and offerings of the 

College and wish you all the best for Term 3.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

Kieran Graham 

College Principal 
 

 

Address: 60 Seagrove Boulevard, Merriwa WA 6030      Phone: 9406 8189       Facsimile: 9406 8461  

2nd August 2019 

   
Like us on Facebook 

 
www.facebook.com/alkimosbaptistcollege 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
Tuesday 6/8/2019 
Sholastic Book Fair  
8.15 - 9.00am & 2.30 - 3.30pm 
Athletics Training 3.00 - 4.00pm 
 
Wednesday 7/8/2019 
Sholastic Book Fair  
8.15 - 9.00am & 2.30 - 3.30pm 
Book Week Dress Up 
Year 7 - 12 Ice Skating Social 
 
Thursday 8/8/2019 
Athletics Training 7.30 - 8.15am 
 
Friday 9/8/2019 
Robo Cup Competition 
Kaboom Tunes Illustrator          
Incursion 
 
Tuesday 13/8/2019 
Athletics Training 3.00 - 4.00pm 
 
Wednesday 14/8/2019 
Awards Assembly 
 
Thursday 15/8/2018 
Athletics Training 7.30 - 8.15am 
 
Tuesday 20/8/2019 
Athletics Training 3.00 - 4.00pm 
 
Wednesday 21/8/2019 
Worship Assembly 
 
Thursday 22/8/2019 
Athletics Training 7.30 - 8.15am 
 
Friday 23/8/2019 
Science Alive Incursion 
 
 



 

 

A big thank you to all our wonderful students, teachers, helpers and volunteers for a     

fantastic production of 'The Princess and the Pea'. It was such a joy and privilege to be 

able to be apart of this wonderful original production by Alkimos Baptist College.   


